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New Leadership FAQ’s

1. Who are the leaders of Buchanan High School?

For the 2022-2023 school year, Brian Pruett will be the High School Principal. Mark Frey will serve as the
Assistant Principal.

2. Who is the principal of Mocassin Elementary School?

This position is open, will be posted on Wednesday, July 13, and we are accepting applications.

3. How will the Mocassin Principal be selected?

Multiple stakeholder groups will be a part of the interview process including but not limited to staff, parents,
board members, community members, and leadership team staff.

4. Why have there been additional changes?

Recent changes in the high school leadership has caused us to look at roles and assignments a bit differently.
Changes are made based on identified needs and what is best for the district as we move towards meeting the
goals of the strategic plan.

5. Who will be the Athletic Director?

The position of Buchanan Virtual Academy and Athletic Coordinator is open, will be posted on Wednesday,
July 13, and we are accepting applications.

6. Who will manage Career Technical Education (CTE)?

Mark Frey will continue to facilitate the CTE courses at Buchanan High School and coordinate with the other
schools in which our students participate.

7. Who is the Buchanan High School football coach?

Mark Frey will continue as Varsity Football Coach.

8. Will there be any additional changes in Leadership?

We cannot guarantee that there will not be additional changes, however, our goal is to have a full staff for the
start of the school year in the fall. In addition, decisions will be made to align to the strategic plan and the goals
of the District as a whole.



9. What is the hiring process?

As positions become available we post those open positions to seek qualified candidates to interview.  As a
team, we interview viable candidates and choose the best for the open position.The superintendent may also
see a need for adjustments and may ask employees to serve in other positions.

10. How can I be on the interview team for the Mocassin Principal?

If you are a current Moccasin employee and would like to serve on the interview team, please email your
intention to Superintendent Patricia Robinson (probinson@buchananschools.com).
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